
This is for you if you are
a secondary Pupil

Support Staff member or
a PSE Teacher 

 

The session will take
place in Teams on 

Monday 29th November
between 4pm and

5.30pm.


 

Sign-ups will be open
 until 5pm on Thursday

25th November.






 

SIGN UP HERE 

PSE Session 1
Fast Forward- Scottish Gambling

Monday 29th November, 4pm-5.30pm 
The West Partnership is delighted to offer the first in a series of online PSE interactive
sessions. This session will be led by Warren Hughes, Programme Manager at Fast
Forward and will provide an introduction to gambling and the associated risks and
harms, including the increasingly blurred lines between gambling and gaming. 

For further information on The
Scottish Gambling Education Hub scan
here;

Gain knowledge of issues surrounding gambling related to children and young
people
Gain an increased awareness and understanding of gambling harms 
Develop an understanding about gambling-like features within video games and
other links between gambling and gaming 
Be more prepared to lead conversations and faciliate activities or discussion
around gambling and gaming with children, young people and families 
Be able to identify and recgonise the signs of gambling harms, and know how and
where to signpost for additional help 

During this session participants will

NEED TO KNOWS 


